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F E B R UA R Y  6 - 7  

PARENT-TEACHER CONF.  

For tracks A and B. 
Remember to sign up for an 
appointment on Skyward.  

 

F E B R UA R Y  1 8  

NO SCHOOL! 

No school due to the 
President’s Day Holiday.  

 

MA RCH  8  
KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 
Spread the word! If you know 
of any families in the boundary 
with an incoming 
Kindergartener, tell them to 
call the office ASAP so we can 
plan for numbers for next year.  

 

 

Mrs. Buck was surprised with a happy birthday song from Mrs. 
Lybbert’s class!   

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 
Tracks A and B---February 6 and 7 

 
Tracks C and D-- February 13 and 14 

 

Tracks A and B should make sure they 
have signed up for an appointment on 
Skyward.   

SCHOOL CLIMATE SURVEY 

Every year we have the opportunity to 
receive feedback from parents and students 

through the School Climate Survey. Your 
feedback is so valuable as is helps us to be 

able to celebrate areas of strength and 
identify areas of concern. Watch for a link in 

the coming days to complete the survey. You 
may also complete the survey at PTC.  
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SCHOOL CARNIVAL DATE NIGHT 
February 28th 6:00-8:00 PM 

 
Come for carnival activities, treats  
and dancing with a live DJ! 

   

 CALENDAR:  

 

AN UPDATE FROM OUR STUDENT LEADERSHIP COUNCIL:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 6-7 

Parent-Teacher Conferences for tracks A and B.  

FEBRUARY 18 

No school for President’s Day Holiday.  

FEBRUARY 21 

District STEM Fair at Daybreak Elementary. 

FEBRUARY 22 

Superhero day! Dress up to show your school spirit. No masks or weapon facsimiles.  

FEBRUARY 28 

School Community Council Meeting. All JRE patrons are invited to attend at 4:00 PM. 

FEBRUARY 28 

School Carnival Date Night sponsored by our PTA! 

MARCH 8 

Kindergarten Orientation 
 

 

 

This year the Student Council held a service project to help the homeless stay warm. Students 
donated many hats, gloves and socks to help them to stay warm. We ended up with five large 
garbage bags! Thank you for all of your donations. 

Our next service project will be in the Spring. We will be raising money for the Bradley Center for 
Grieving Children and Families. We will also be doing Pennies by the Inch for Primary Children's 
Hospital. More details will be coming soon. 

We have had many spirit days this year with so many students participating. Some of the days 
we’ve had so far are: hat day, crazy hair day, pajama day and mismatch day. We’ve had a lot of 
fun with our spirit days this year! 
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